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January 28, 2003

Ms. Carole Washburn

Office of the Secretary

STATE OF WASH,
UTIL. AND TRANSP
COMMISSION

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Withdrawal of Protest to Application for Approval to Transfer Solid

Waste Collection Authority by Empire Disposal, Inc. (GA-079113/TG-

021358)

Dear Secretary Washburn:

Pursuant to my oral agreement at last week’s prehearing conference, please accept this
letter (with six copies) as documentation of the request to withdraw the protest of
Waste Management of Washington, Inc. to the above-numbered application for
approval to transfer Solid Waste Collection Authority.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

IT LAW GROUP PLLC

Don Trotter
Bob Schille
Dave Patterson

315 FIFTH AVE S SUITE 1000
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98104
telephone 206 676-7000
facsimile 206 676-7001
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